July 30, 2022
Terakee Farms, a Utah Non-Profit Corporation

P.0. Box 14016
Ogden, Utah 84412

UPDATED PRESSURIZED SECONDARY WATER WILL SERVE LETTER

The letter is to notify Weber County that Terakee Farms, a Utah non-profit
corporation, has been organized under the laws of the State of Utah to manage
Terakee PRUD open space, agricultural parcels, private right of ways, and secondary
water shares and related systems. Pursuant to Terakee Farms Corporate Bylaws
Marriott-Slaterville pressurized secondary water design standards have been duly
adopted.

Terakee Farms will provide pressurized secondary water services to
residential lots and the agricultural parcel known as The Barn at
Terakee Farms PRUD Subdivision Phase No. 1 consisting of thirty-six (36)
residential lots and open space parcels.
**$6,500.00 per residential lot must be paid to Terakee Farms prior to final
approval and issuance of a Final Will Serve Letter. = Additional on-site secondary

water impact fees will be charged seperately.

Sincerely,

Ptk A. 55t

Brad A. Blanch
Founder | CEO Terakee Farms, Inc.



